
【Important Announce】 

About the Reservations from Booking.com 

 

According to some reports, we confirmed that there is a possibility of customers` personal 

information leakage due to the unauthorized access of Booking.com. 

 

We have reported to Booking.com teams about this situation and ask them for the result 

of the investigation. 

 

For our guests, please do not open any suspicious link, URL or attached files from any 

mail or message from Booking.com. We do not involve in any requests concerning payments 

or messages that redirect our guests to any other websites. 

If you receive some suspicious mails, please do not click it or complete a payment from 

any other websites. 

 

THE TOURISUT HOTEL＆Cafe AKIHABARA 

Hotel Manager 

 


